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September 10, 1982

Florida Power and Light Company
ATTN: Dr. R. E. Uhrig, Vice President

Advanced Systems and Technology
P. O. Box 529100
Miami, FL 33152

Gentlemen:

Subject: Report No. 50-335/82-23

Due to an administrative error, our acknowledgement letter dated August 25, 1982
in response to your letter of August 8,1982 was incorrectly titled " Report
No. 50-335/82-27" The correct title should be Report No. 50-335/82- 23. Please
correct your records accordingly. We regret any inconvenience this may have
caused.

Should you have any question concerning this letter, we will be glad to discuss
them with you.

Sincerely,

(Original signed by Lewis)

R. C. Lewis, Director
Division of Projects and

Resident Programs

cc: C. M. Wethy, Plant Manager
Nat Weems, QA Construction Manager

bec:
IE File
NMSS/SGPL
NRR/DL/SSPB
Document Management Branch
NRC Resident Inspector
State of Florida
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